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1. The Performance and Audit Scrutiny Committee has not met since I last reported to full 

Council on 1 March 2011, but of course I am more than happy to take questions on any 
aspect of the Committee’s work. 

 
2. We are looking forward to a busy agenda on 26 April 2011, when our Internal Audit Team 

will present their 2011/2012 Audit Programme, alongside a summary of the previous year’s 
work.  

 
3. A procurement progress report is also due to be received at the April meeting, alongside 

plans for 2011/2012, as well as our six-monthly update on corporate complaints, and 
quarterly budget, Key Performance Indicators and risk register monitoring. 

 
4. All in all, an interesting agenda, and I look forward to sharing the outcomes with you in 

due course. 
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